
Ottana, August 13, 1915.

sir.-

I am inclosing herewith a copy of a letter

received from Mr E. Jabbott, of Sturgeon Falls, with

regard to the question of parties cutting waren hay

along the Sturgson River, and have to request that

you will be good enough to state whether this nay

is being cut on the Indian reserve, and if so, to

furnish the Departement with a full report upon the

matter as soon as possible.

jour obedient servant,

t leur

Assistant Deputy & Secretary.

George P. Cockburn, Esq.,

Indian A,ent,

Sturgeon Falls, Ont.
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